
PTO Newsletter, 2-1-2019 

  
Perspectives! 

  
A HUGE thank you to all the students who brought in their works of art this morning to be entered into the 

Perspectives contest this year!  We loved seeing all your children excited to share their creative pieces.  Thank 
you parents for all your support with their projects! 

  
Judging will take place over the next couple of weeks.  All awards, including the Falcon Legacy Award, will be 

announced the evening of Feb. 28th at the Gallery Stroll. 
  
  

 Yearbook 
  

We need your help! We are currently gathering photos for the school yearbook. One of 
our amazing parents, Kevin Keller, will be helping to coordinate this effort. He has 
organized a file sharing space where you can share photos of fun events that have 
happened at Canyon Rim Academy this year. If you have attended class parties, or 
volunteered or attended special events like field trips, Immigration Day, 100th day, 

Carnival, Let's Make a Deal, Science Night, Halloween, and Holiday parties, etc., we 
want your photos! 

  
Please visit: 

  
bit.ly/CRAphoto 

  
From there, you can click on a specific event, or teacher folder to upload photos. Please 

include individual class party pictures in that specific teacher's folder.  
YOU DO NOT NEED A DROPBOX ACCOUNT IN ORDER TO UPLOAD PHOTOS! 

  
For any questions, or if you would like to offer assistance with the yearbook this year, 

Contact Kevin Keller at 385.204.6222 
  

  

Spring Book Fair 

  

Students and staff alike are all getting excited for our Spring Scholastic Book Fair!  It will 
be held the week of Parent Teacher Conferences on 

  

Feb. 12th and 13th 

Book Fair Hours: 
11:30 am to 8:00 pm 

  

Our librarian, Mrs. Alyson, received some of the preview books, and will have them out 
on display for the students next week.  

  

We still have many slots open to volunteer to help take funds and to help with set up 
and take down of the book fair.  

  

To sign up to help, please visit Sign-up Genius at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054ea8a929a0fe3-book 

  

Questions?  Contact Kim Winterton at kimdub35@gmail.com 

http://bit.ly/CRAphoto
mailto:kkilometer@gmail.com?subject=Question%20about%20uploading%20CRA%20yearbook%20photos
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054ea8a929a0fe3-book
mailto:kimdub35@gmail.com


  

Maturation Program 
  

Several parents have been asking about the Maturation Program. We scheduled it later in the spring this year. 
It is scheduled for April 4th, and will be held during school hours toward the end of the day. All parents of 5th 

and 6th grade students are invited to attend with their child. More info to come in the coming months. 
  
  

Amazon Purchases 
  

You can earn money for our school by adding one small step into your online purchases! Canyon Rim 
Academy is registered as an affiliate Amazon.com which means that any link to Amazon.com through our 

school website is tracked. We will be compensated a percentage of all sales that are completed through that 
link. 

  
1. Before you purchase anything on Amazon, visit www.canyonrimacademy.com. 

2. Click on the Amazon.com icon on the right side of the page. 
3. Complete your purchase 

  
  

PTO Board Meetings 
  

Our monthly PTO board Meetings are always held the first Tuesday of the month at 8:45 am in the library. Our 
February meeting is coming up next week, Feb. 5th.  Any and all parents are welcome to attend. These 
meetings are held to plan upcoming events, balance budget details, and coordinate objectives with the 

administration and staff. If you are interested in learning PTO initiatives or if you have an interest in getting 
involved with the PTO, attending these meetings would be a great place to start! 
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